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05 September 2022 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Year 11 Reminders 
 
I hope all of our students had a restful summer break and are looking forward to commencing their 
final year at Ernulf Academy! 
 
I would like to remind you that period 6 lessons for year 11 students will be recommencing from 
Tuesday 06th September.  These will follow the same fortnightly schedule as the end of the last 
academic year.  This is in place to further support their learning time with dedicated subject specialist 
teachers. 
 
Secondly, as per our communication in July, Ernulf Academy will supply burgundy ties to our year 11 
students this year.  Unfortunately, we are still awaiting the delivery containing these items from our 
uniform provider, SWI.  Further communication will be sent out when we have more information 
regarding this.  In the meantime we would like to remind all students and parents that full Ernulf 
Academy uniform should be worn, including a burgundy or navy striped Ernulf Academy tie. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch: 
Head of Year 7 – Miss K Moniz – Kellen.moniz@astreaernulf.org  
Pastoral Co-ordinator – Mrs A Garbould – alison.garbould@astreaernulf.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Mark Neesam 
Principal 
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